
Dear Family and Friends:

My last weeks in Mexico were bitter sweet. I could not wait to get back to the States to see
my loved ones but at the same time it saddened me to say good bye to my friends and
specially the kids at the camp. At the end of May, most workers finished their contracts and
they get taken back to their villages in South Mexico or they get offer another contract and
migrate further north in Mexico which is the case with many of them. The agricultural camps
where they are now working are very hot, with temperatures in the 100s.

We decided to have a going away party to be together before leaving. We had a lovely a
time. My friend Felipe was the organizer. I am so proud of this 12 yr old. He is a natural
leader and can memorize Bible verses!!

Last day I was at the camp
the kids and I took lots of
pictures together. These kids
came for Bible stories every
day, memorized Bible verses
and learned to pray for
others.

I miss these kids :( We had such a fun time learning about God's love and how HE always
wants to bless us.

I was invited to Mexico City to meet with a couple of pastors regarding the work at the
camps. These pastors are considering sending short term teams to work with Bridget To
The Nations.

While in Mexico City, I got a chance to visit with my relatives. It had been about 5 years
since the last time I've seemed them. I got to celebrate Mother's Day with them.



I was also invited to
minister at a church in
Actopan, Veracruz, Mexico.
I preached a message on
prophetic acts and apostolic
declarations. The spirit of
prophecy and healing filled
up the place. People were
all over the floor, receiving
healing, deliverance and
joy.

We had two ladies that had one of their legs shorter than the other one. After receiving
prayer each one of them had their shorter legs grew out!! Others had back pain and they
were totally healed!! It was amazing and SO MUCH FUN!!

I started taking an internet course through the Board of Adult Education in Mexico all in
Spanish!! This course started in May and ends in November, a big commitment. This course
is to improve my teaching skills to better serve the students at the camp.

Please continue giving as the Lord leads you. Your prayers and financial support are much
needed. Also, prayers for wisdom regarding the purchase of a ministry site would be much
appreciated.

Have a wonderful summer and many blessings!!

Maria
www.bridge2thenations.com
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